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On April 7, 2016, Dr. William Silky and Mr. Alan Pole, consultants from the firm Castallo and Silky, will 
present to the Unatego Board of Education their final recommendations from the recently completed 
Facilities Study.  Dr. Silky and Mr. Pole were retained by the District in August 2015 to conduct the study, 
which examined enrollment history and projections, instructional and extracurricular programs, 
facilities, transportation, staffing, and finances.  They were assisted in the study by an advisory 
committee comprised of community members, parents, staff members, and other stakeholders, which 
held multiple meetings throughout the year. 
 
Dr. Silky and Mr. Pole will report their findings at a Special School Board Meeting on April 7 at 7:00 PM in 
the Board Room at the Jr-Sr High School.  Members of the committee and the public are invited to 
attend. 
 
 


